Young at Heart
February 6, 2024 
General planning meeting
                     Review of past event
                     Upcoming events:
February 10, 2024—Mardi Gras with Billy Troy.  See worksheet.
March 12, 2024 -- St. Patrick’s Day Luncheon at St. Leo’s.  We decided to have entertainment by David Marsh.  He plays Irish music on a variety of instruments including penny whistle, autoharp, Irish drum, dulcimer and more.  He also talks about the history of various influences on Irish music.   He will entertain for 45-60 minutes.  His charge is $300.  We filled in the event worksheet and will complete it at our next meeting.
        	        Other
              We reviewed the events of 2023 and brainstormed for future activities.  We decided to plan an event approximately every other month.   Our best attended events have been those at St. Leo’s (lunches and dinners).
             January- skip
	            February- Mardi Gras dinner
            March- St. Patrick’s Day luncheon
            April- skip
            May- possibly a game day in the afternoon     
	            June – skip
             July- dinner pot luck (maybe at Pius)
             August- skip
                           September- Sue K., Rosie and Linda met with Bill Slovinski from Travel Cat tours regarding possible day                        trips.  We reviewed two options that Bill gave to them.  1) Nebraska City, NE; Pawnee City; lunch with a Nebraska Amish Family in their house; Brownville and Union.   It would run approximately 7 AM to 7 PM.  2)  Mount St. Scholastica Benedictine chapel in Atkinson, KS; Leavenworth KS; and Fort Leavenworth. This would be the same time frame.  Both tours are approximately $125 per person. We talked about mid to late September on a Monday Tuesday or Wednesday.
Everyone in the group preferred the first option, going to Nebraska City.  We talked about mid to late September.
             October 12- dinner and entertainment by Dan Reynolds (confirmed with Dina and with Dan)
             November – skip
             December- Christmas luncheon 
We discussed other possible activities; summer picnic;  lunch pot luck with a speaker;  Sue K.  will research the Cathedral Arts Project.

                     Our next meeting will be on February 5, 2024, at 10 AM at St. Leo’s.
